
Little Beebles have asked us to share this 
information with you!

Crowan School Newsletter – 2nd December 2024

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 92.6%

Pengelly: 92.9%

Trenoweth: 90.2%

Releath: 75%
WELL DONE PENGELLY!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Rose and Kylo

Trenoweth: Eadie-Mae and Poppy

Pengelly: Harry, Louisa and Oza

Crenver: Talia and Emily

Awards for this half term’s value:

Self-belief
Ethan C and Freyja

Well done all of you! 

Dates for your diary
Thursday 5th December – Cracking Christmas
Wednesday 11th December – Christmas lunch

Friday 13th December – Releath and Trenoweth party
Monday 16th December – Crenver and Pengelly party 
Monday 16th December – Carol Service at the church

16th/17th/18th- ‘Simply the Nativity’ performances 
Thursday 19th December – whole school visit Rogue Theatre

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 

REMINDER!! SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

Do you (or someone you know) have a pre-
school child born between 1 September 2020
and 31 August 2021? If so, applications for
school places must be made by January 15th.
Please do not forget, as we would love as

many new children to join us as possible!

NATIVITY TICKETS 

Tickets are now on sale from the school
office for our EYFS and KS1 nativity
performances. Any requests for
additional tickets will be held on a
waiting list.

CHRISTMAS TREE DECORATIONS

We will be putting up the tree in the hall this week, so
if any child would like to make a decoration to hang
on the tree we would be delighted. If they could be in
school by Thursday, we will have a short tree
decorating celebration and there will be small prizes
for all entries!

RAFFLE TICKETS

The PTA have sent
home tickets today,
could any sold tickets
(and money) please be
returned to the school
office. The raffle will be
drawn on Thursday at
Cracking Christmas.
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